
 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter  
Dear Malvern Families, 

I am very much looking forward to tomorrow and our annual Malfest. I am hoping that the weather remains fine 

and we can come together, as a community, to celebrate another wonderful year.  Please walk to school tomorrow. 

If you must drive, please don’t park on Willoughby Road, Malvern Avenue, Sexton Way or Penrose Avenue East.  

Remaining respectful of local residents is always a priority at Malvern.   

I look forward to  seeing as many of you as possible tomorrow.  

Mr James  

Headteacher  
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MALFEST PRIZES 
Our whole school community have been busily arranging some fantastic prizes for Malfest.  Thank you to all  of the local businesses 

who have generously chosen to support our school. The variety and quality of prizes available is absolutely incredible.   

Raffle tickets will be available to purchase throughout Malfest.  Please head over to the marquee on the courtyard.   






